Good Morning! This is Lori Sheffield, Principal at Castle Dome Middle School,
welcoming you to a new, exciting school year! Our office is open, classrooms are
almost ready, new teachers are beginning to arrive and returning teachers are
gearing up.

Some information for you:

Student schedules are complete and available on Parent Vue or pickup at the office.
Open House will be Thursday, August 8 from 3 to 4:30 PM. Schedules may be picked
up at that time also. There is no formal agenda for open house. Come, walk around,
reorient yourself and meet our teaching staff.

School supply lists are available at castle dome website, in the office and are being
sent to all local stores today.

Remember, we are a Bring your own device school. The policy for BYOD is available
on our website.

As always, if you have questions, thoughts, ideas or concerns email me or call to set
up an appointment where we can talk and ensure your student has every
opportunity for academic, social and emotional growth and achievement.

[ am looking forward to a great year.

See you soon!



